The Ambassador of Spain visited our Library
Published on Orszagos Széchényi Konyvtar (http://193.6.201.226)

The Ambassador of Spain visited our Library

2018/07/27

Page 1 of 3



The Ambassador of Spain visited our Library
Published on Orszagos Széchényi Konyvtar (http://193.6.201.226)

On July 25, 2018, the Ambassador of Spain paid an official visit to NSZL where she looked at the
treasures of the Hungarian national library.
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Anunciada Fernadndez de Cérdova, Ambassador of Spain to Hungary, who was appointed to her
current post in May 2018, paid an official introductory visit to National Széchényi Library on July 25.
The Ambassador was received by Director-General of NSZL Dr. Laszl6 Tiske in his office. During her
visit, Anunciada Ferndndez de Cérdova had a look at some of the valuable documents of our
Manuscript Collection and the Collection of Early Printed Books. Among others, she was shown book
rarities and Spanish-language manuscripts from the Early Modern Age.
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